
SECOND AIR DIVISIGN ASSOCIAIION

Dear Troops:

June 25, 1954

The annual reunion of the Second Air Division Association will be held at the
Hotel Shoreham, Washington, D. C., the weekend of August 20-21-22. The tentative
program is enclosed. Definite commitments cannot be made until the approximate
attendance is known, so please fill out the reunion questionnaire and return
to Irene Noble, 1536 Pleasant Street, Indianapolis 3, Indiana, as on as possible.

The Shoreham has set a standard flat rate (and very reasonable, too) at $7.00
for single rooms and $11.00 for doubles. All roams will be air conditioned to
insure your comfort. We will be very happy to make your reservations for you,
or you may make them direct. It is suggested that if you wish to make your own
reservations that they be made immediately, and be certain to indicate that you
are attending the Second Air Division Reunion in order to take advantage of the
special rates. Cancellations will be accepted by the hotel up to the day before
the reunion without charge to the individual making the reservation.

Also, for those of you who plan to bring your family, nursery facilities will be
available for the smaller children. Please let us know if you will utilize this
service, and also indicate the age and sex of the child or children.

From all indications, this is going to be the largest reunion wegve had to date.
We have some guests attending who will give us some first hand information on our
Memorial Bind and the tours offer an excellent opportunity to see Washington, D.C.
Altogether, we think our program this year will please everyone.

General Kepner, our Honorary President, sends his personal invitation to all to
attend, and says, *I expect to attend the 1954 Reunion, and I look forward to
renewing old acquaintances as we have in the past. I think every member of the
Association will thoroughly enjoy it)°

Please donst delay in returning the completed questionnaire (even if you cant
make it this year,. We want to hear from you with your suggestions and comments.

Sincerely yours,

PERCY C. YOUNG
President


